
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the citizens of Australia

Draws to the attention of the House:

Our concern over any possible actions by any government departments, ministers or

government authorities that will result in any usage restrictions, access, or additional

controls over the area known as The Coral Sea beyond those that exist under current

legislation. We express considerable concern over several aspects of the PEW Foundation's

proposal to establish the Coral Sea Heritage Park and demand that this proposal be

dismissed immediately in its entirety. Public consultations on previous environmental issues

have been extremely poorly advertised with little concern for the public opinions expressed.

We therefore ask the House to:

That any proposed environmental policies in Australia be instigated by Australian

organisations and that Australian environmental policy be under the control of a duly

elected Australian Government. In future we demand that the public consultation process

be conducted transparently and not purely for the purpose of fulfilling a bureaucratic

requirement.


